Scott Weeks

From: madso32@aol.com

Sent: Monday, October 19, 2020 2:08 PM
To: Scott Weeks

Subject: Mobile Home-Henry Ledlow
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Scott | am requesting an exemption for property located in Flora on Hwy 49 and Middle Road. | would need to place a
mobile home on the property, until we can get a home built. We are scheduled to close on December 7, 2020 so we would
need to leave our home by the end of November. The land which | am referring to is in title is book 483 page 316 2001
for the year. | would like to present this to the board of supervisors for approval to place the mobile home temporarily, we
will not request a renewal. We will exceed two years if weather permits. | have spoken with Karl Banks concerning this
request and as to my knowledge there is only one person who may possibly oppose. Thanks for your Support.



